
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 27, 1995 

 

Mr. Victor Rostow 

2505 Ross Street 

Alexandria, Virginia 22306 

 

Dear Victor: 

 

I apologize for not writing to you sooner regarding the position of Chief Military Analyst for the 

Review Board.  We have been considering the issue for some time and have only recently been able 

to reach a decision. 

 

We have decided to offer the position to an Army colonel who will be leaving the Pentagon shortly 

and therefore we will not, unfortunately, be able to offer you a position.  We very much appreciate 

your interest and wish you the best of luck. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 



 

 

 

 

 

September 28, 1995 

 

Mr. Victor Rostow 

2505 Ross Street 

Alexandria, Virginia 22306 

 

Dear Victor: 

 

You should have received, or will be receiving shortly, a letter from David Marwell acknowledging 

that we are unable to offer you a position. 

 

I am very sorry that this has taken so long and that the outcome was not more successful.  I am, of 

course, very impressed by your experience and background and would very much have enjoyed 

having you here as a colleague.  I do hope that you have success in snagging something before your 

administration comes back to town. 

 

With best wishes, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 


